
The East Wellington Family Health Team (EWFHT) is happy to 
announce that Dr. Blair Cappel joined our team on June 4th, 
2017.  He is working out of our Erin Medical Clinic.  
 
Dr. Cappel recently finished his medical residency in family 
medicine at the University of Toronto and covered a maternity 
leave for our team from October 2016 until he began with us in 
June 2017.  The team has once again gone through a rigorous 
recruitment process.  As a result, we feel Dr. Cappel will be an 
excellent addition to our team. 
 
If you are not currently a patient of the EWFHT and are interested 
in becoming a patient of the EWFHT, please come to the Erin 
clinic (6 Thompson Cr., Erin) to pick up an enrolment package.  
This needs to be completed and submitted ASAP so that we can 
complete the rostering process.  Anyone over 16 years of age 
must sign their own form and have a valid Ontario health card.  
(Enrolment will close without notice.)  You will be contacted by 
staff to arrange a “meet and greet” appointment with Dr. Cappel.   
 
We ask for and appreciate your patience in advance, as the 
process to register and enroll new patients with a new physician 
takes time.   
 
Thank you, 
East Wellington Family Health Team 


